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14 August 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 

Summer PSSA Sport – Cricket, Newcombe ball, Volleyball, Softball and T-Ball 
TERMS 3 and 4  

 
The Ryde PSSA will return to the summer sport competition on Friday 30 August. This is a continuation of the 
rounds that commenced in Term 1 this year. Games will take place on Friday afternoons with finals set for Friday 
6 December. Training for all teams will be conducted at school throughout the week at lunchtime. 
 
Travel: Students will travel to and from venues by bus and will leave the school each Friday after 12.00pm and 
return by 3.10pm. 
 
Students will be required to wear correct sports uniform, including school hat: 
Softball/T-ball:     Blue sports skirt/shorts, GPS T-Shirt, white socks. 
Newcombe ball:   Blue sports skirt/shorts, GPS T-Shirt, white socks. 
Cricket:                White shorts/trousers, white t-shirt OR blue shorts, GPS t-shirt and white socks. Students will  
   need their own protector. 
 
Draws and Cancellations: Parents and carers are welcome to attend any matches and your encouragement and 
support would be greatly appreciated. Games will be played between approx. 12.45pm and 2.30pm (except finals, 
which will commence approx.12.00pm to 2.00pm). Once the draws have been announced, ground locations can 
be found on the Ryde Zone PSSA the School Website and the school app. Please do not call the school for this 
information. 
Cancellations may be made by the PSSA – notifications will be sent via the school app. 
 
Lucy McVay 
Sports Coordinator 
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